KETTLE FALLS PLANNING COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
PUBLIC MEETING
JUNE 15, 2020 6 P.M. 


 CALL TO ORDER

Planning Commission Chairperson Adam Huff called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

ROLL CALL

Members in attendance included Adam Huff, Larry Kulesza, Jody Emra, Jessica Christopher

STAFF

Staff in attendance included Raena Hallam, John Andrew, Kathi Merrill, Mayor Ridlington and Mike Weatherman.

GUESTS

None

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND MAIL RECEIVED

Everyone was emailed the agenda and power point presentation for tonight’s meeting.


NEW BUSINESS

SCJ PUBLIC LAUNCH OF COMPREHENSIVE PLAN
Alicia from SCJ presented the draft of the Comprehensive Plan that was submitted to the Department of Commerce March 25, 2020.  (see slides attached)
OLD BUSINESS
None
PUBLIC COMMENT
Mayor John Ridlington asked when the County might submit their Comp Plan?
Planning Commission Member Larry Kulesza stated he understood from the information gathered at County meetings that the County may not be submitting their plan in this calendar year.
Alicia from SCJ stated that she and Larry worked very closely with Stevens County sharing the context and language in the Kettle Falls Comprehensive Plan and that the County assured them that they would work include or mirror the information in our plan.
Planning Commission Member Adam Huff thanked Jessica Christopher for all her years of service and stated she will be missed on the Commission and wished her luck.
This sentiment was also conveyed by other at the meeting.
ADJOURNMENT
Planning Commission Member Jessica Christopher made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Planning Commission Member Jody Emra seconded the motion.  Planning Commission Member Larry Kulesza – YES, Planning Commission Member Jessica Christopher – YES, Planning Commission Member Jody Emra – YES. Motion passed.
Planning Commission Meeting adjourned at 6:28 p.m.
Approved:


____________________________________
Adam Huff, Chairperson

Attest:


_______________________________
Kathi Merrill, Secretary
